
Erica L. Menard

Senior Director, Rates and Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-361-3475

Erica.Menard@libertyutilities.com 
April 11, 2023 

Via Electronic Report Filing 

Daniel Goldner 

Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Re:  Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

Extension of Time to File 2022 FERC Form No. 1 and Revised Filing Dates 

On April 3, 2023, Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty requested an 

extension of time from April 18, 2023, until May 31, 2023, to file the 2022 FERC Form No. 1 with the 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (“FERC”). On April 10, 2023, pursuant to the authority 

delegated to the Director, Division of Audits and Accounting under 18 C.F.R. § 375.311, Liberty’s 

request was granted.  

I write to inform the Commission that this request will affect Liberty’s filing of the following and 

that Liberty will file such reports with the Commission at the same time it files such reports with 

the FERC. 

• Puc 308.10 Annual Report, FERC Form No. 1

• Puc 308.11 F-1 Supplemental Quarterly Financial and Sales Information

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 

questions. 

Sincerely, 

Erica L. Menard 

Cc: OCA Litigation 

1709/3686 

DE 23-039 
DOE Motion to Dismiss Liberty GSE Rate Filing 
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